
ST. MARY STAR OF THE SEA FAMILY ASSOCIATION (SMFA) 
 

 
What is the SMFA? 
 

The St. Mary Star of the Sea Family Association (SMFA) is an organization of families of the St. Mary Star of 
the Sea school community from preschool through 8th grade whose purpose is to: (1) support the mission of 
St. Mary’s by promoting volunteerism and service to the school and (2) to enhance the St. Mary’s parent 
community experience by fostering closer relationships between the parents/guardians and the school staff 
and by providing a forum for families to share any questions, concerns, or suggestions they may have in a 
welcoming environment.  
 

The SMFA sponsors several events and offers many different volunteer opportunities for both 
parents/guardians.  The SMFA’s success is the sum of volunteerism, spirit and support from the St. Mary’s 
school community. The SMFA sponsors events that are “fun”-raising and some that are fundraising.  
 

Let's work together to provide our children with a wonderful school community!  If you have any SMFA 
related questions, comments or suggestions, please email smfa@stmarystaroftheseaschool.org.  
 

 
Who is a member? 
 

Parents and guardians of students become members of the SMFA upon enrollment of the student(s).  
Membership is free - there are no dues.  
 

 
When are meetings held? 
 

SMFA meetings are generally held on the first Tuesday of each month from 7:00pm-8:00pm.   
Meetings are attended by at least one St. Mary’s staff member. 
 

 
2021-2022 SMFA Officers 
 

Chairperson (2021-23)            Maria Mena 
Vice-Chairperson (2020-22) Kate Dzik 
Secretary (2021-23)  Rhea Alejo 

Treasurer (2021-23)      Taina Almanza 
Marketing (2020-22)      Salvador Hernandez

 
  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

SMFA Meeting Dates for the School Year 

 
September 7, 2021     October 5, 2021     November 2, 2021 

 

    December 7, 2021     January 11, 2022     February 1, 2022   
 

   March 1, 2022     April 5, 2022     May 3, 2022 

 


